Dear commissioners,

| am very grateful to have had this job with Erie county water authority. My immediate bosses Ben
Barber, Steve Spencer and Michael obson have been very supportive and helpful in my time at E.C.W.A..
My last day of work with E.C.W.A will be July 29th 2022.

Sincerely,
Richard A. Seifer



